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From the Principal’s desk 

 

Last Wednesday night Miss Gay and the choir performed at The 

Wyong Art House in the Choral Festival with many other 

schools. The show was amazing and after a very long day I am 

sure that all of our performers slept well. Thank you to Miss Gay 

for not only escorting the children on the day/night but for all the 

lunchtime practices throughout the year, notes and organisation. 

Events like this would not happen if we did not have dedicated 

staff like Miss Gay prepared to do this extra work. Thank you 

also to all of the wonderful students who spent hours learning all 

of the songs and giving up their lunch breaks and own time to 

attend this festival. Thank you to all of the parents for attending 

the show and supporting our wonderful school. 

On Thursday evening we had our Casey’s Toy world fundraiser 

and it was great to see so many parents and staff make the 

most of this adults only evening getting ahead on some 

Christmas shopping. We raised a total of $520.00 for our school 

and we would like to thank all of those who supported us.  

Year 6 staff and students are busy planning the mini fair and I 

know that all of our students are excited to participate in this 

event on Tuesday November 14. Everyone is welcome to come 

along and enjoy the day. There will be stalls and a BBQ for you 

to enjoy. The mini fair will start at lunch 1 and continue till 

the end of lunch 2.  

 
 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 
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Mr McLeod attended the State Athletics carnival last Wednesday and Thursday. I would like to 

congratulate both Oscar and Angel who represented Chertsey Primary School at this carnival. 

Oscar was placed 3
rd

 in the 800m and Angel was placed 4
th
 in shot-put. Congratulations to both 

Oscar and Angel on these great results you are both truly talented. Thank you to Mr McLeod for 

attending the carnival ensuring that our students have a great time representing themselves 

their schools and their families. 

Good luck to all of the children involved in this Friday’s ball games. Thank you to Mr Makepeace 

for organising this day. I am sure Chertsey will have a great time! Please make sure all notes 

are returned to Mr Makepeace by the due date. 

The French Country Markets are also coming back to Chertsey Primary School on Saturday 

November 11. There are many lovely stalls and great gift ideas for Christmas. All gate keepings 

go to our school and are used to support our students. 

Erina High School is running a Year 6 fun day on November 1 and Year 5 fun day November 

15. Notes have gone home to all children involved in this. In the past students have always had 

a gr4eat time and are welcome to attend even if they are not going to Erina High School. 

Applications are now open for Year 5 students seeking entry to selective high schools in 2019. If 

you would like your child to sit this test in March next year applications must be made online 

now. Applications must be done online and this will close on November 13. If you require more 

information please see your child’s class teacher. Each child in year 5 this year will receive an 

information sheet with the website address and further information this week. 

Central Coast Kids Day Out is on again on Sunday November 5 from 10:00am. Once again this 

event is held at Kariong Mountains High School and the day will go ahead rain, hail or shine.  

A reminder will come out for all end of year occasions. If you need to find our more information 

about events please contact your class teacher or the front office. 

 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 
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Parents and Carers 

We have a large number of families wishing to purchase second hand 

uniforms. If you have any old dresses that your child has outgrown, our 

clothing pool would appreciate the donation.  

Thank You 

 

WOOLWORTHS EARN AND LEARN 

 

This year’s Earn and Learn has come to an end and I am pleased to 

announce we collected over 18000 stickers.  WELL DONE EVERYONE!! 

I have put an order in for some fantastic new resources and they will arrive early in Term 1. Thank 

you to everyone who participated. 

 

Kate Currie 
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Merit & Chester Awards 

Elly   KS   Amber  3/4M 

Layla-Ivy  KS    Cody   3/4M 

Blake   K/1A   Lilli   3/4B 

Indigo  K/1A   Frederica  3/4B 

Ava   K-2F   Chloe   K-6G 

Luna   1G   Jack   K-6G 

Lisa   1G   Samika  K-6T 

Cody   2H   Tate   5/6S 

Edward  2H   Angel   5/6S 

Tate   K-6D   Lara   5/6N 

Matthew  K-6T   Lachlan  5/6N 

Leeara  2/3M   Lucas   Library 

Kayden  2/3M   Frederica  Reading 

Seth-Obie  Library    

Ryan   Reading     
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Assembly times 

K-6: Friday – Even Weeks 
From 1:45pm – 2:45pm 

 
K-2: Friday – Odd Weeks 

From 9:15am – 9:45am 

3-6: Friday—Odd Weeks 
From 1:45pm—2:45pm 
 
School Canteen 
Our School Canteen is now 
open on: 
Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 
P&C 

Meetings are held every 
second Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30pm. 
All Parents are welcome. 

 
Hire 

School Community Hall 
and Chertsey Community 
Cottage for hire to the 
public. Please see Office 
for further details. 

Dates to remember: 
  

Wednesday 25 October Grandparent’s Day 

Friday 27 October Ball Games 

Wednesday 1 November Yr 6 High School Fun Day 

Stage 2 Oz Tag 

Saturday 11 November French Country Markets 

Tuesday 14 November Year 6 Mini Fair 

Wednesday 15 November Yr 5 High School Fun Day 

Stage 3 Oz Tag 

Thursday 16 November– Tuesday 21 

November 

Life Education 

Monday 20 November—Friday 1      

December 

Swim Scheme 

Friday1 December Stage 3 Aqua splash 

Wednesday 6 December Xmas Carols  

Friday 8 December Presentation Day 

Monday 11 December Year 6 Farewell @ Erina Leagues 

Monday 15 December Year 6 Farewell Assembly 

ADMINISTERING MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

When medication is needed to be administered at school it 

is a departmental requirement that a form be filled out be-

fore we are able to administer the medication.  Please see 

the office staff for a form when needed. 

CHANGES TO ADDRESS  OR CONTACT DETAILS 

Please notify the school as soon as possible if 

there has been any  changes to  

contact details, address and  phone numbers 

etc. 
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Chertsey Primary School is not responsible 

for, and expressly disclaims all liability for, 

damages of any kind arising out of use, 

reference to, or reliance on any 

information contained within 

 

 

The UNIFORM SHOP is located in the cottage opposite           

the car park 

 

          Open on THURSDAY MORNINGS from 8:30am until 

9:00am 

Uniforms are also available in store at 

Erina Fair 


